
THE WATER WELL PROJECT IS 
LOOKING FOR VOLUNTEERS... 

JOIN US in HOBART in 2019!
Monday April 8th

6.15pm for 6.30pm start
Hobart CBD

WHAT IS THE WATER WELL PROJECT?
The Water Well Project is a not-for-
profit organisation and health 
promotion charity, which aims to 
improve the health and wellbeing of 
migrants, refugees and asylum seekers 
by improving health literacy. 
 
Our project is unique in that we work 
closely with established partner 
organisations and our 300+ volunteers 
are healthcare professionals. We build 
direct relationships between 
healthcare professionals and 
community groups
 
More information can be found at:
www.thewaterwellproject.org. 

WHAT CAN YOU DO WITH US?
Our volunteers deliver interactive, 
culturally-sensitive, free health 
education sessions. These sessions run 
for 1-2 hours, with interpreters used as 
required. Topics are chosen by the 
community and include navigating the 
Australian healthcare system, 
nutrition, diabetes, mental health, and 
various women's, men's and children's 
health topics.  
 
WANT TO KNOW MORE? 
We will be holding an information and 
induction session for health 
professionals on Monday April 8th.
Register via the link below or contact 
tas@thewaterwellproject.org.

REGISTER AT https://bit.ly/2XBkaU5.


